
 

Durham “I Voted”  

Sticker Design Contest 

Do you have art or graphic design skills? Love democracy? We have the contest for you! 

The Durham County Board of Elections is currently accepting entries for an “I Voted” sticker that’s 

representative of the Bull City community. Entries will be accepted through the month of July. The 

winning design will be selected in August and will appear on “I Voted” stickers in the 2018 General 

Election. Starting this fall, these stickers will be handed to every voter in Durham voting early  

(Wed., Oct. 17 through Sat., Nov. 3) and on Election Day (Tues. Nov. 6)! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This contest is promoted in partnership  
with Durham County and the City of Durham  
governments. Special thanks to: 

City of Durham Neighborhood  
Improvement Services 

YMCA of the Triangle 

The Scrap Exchange 

Durham needs  
its own 
“I Voted”  
stickers … 

Want to  
design them? 

• Entries accepted until July 31, 2018. 

• In August, we plan to provide the public with an 

opportunity to vote for the winning design. Watch 

for details after the submission deadline on our 

website (www.dconc.gov/elect)  and Facebook page! 

• Submission format: 2-inch circle format  

(may not reflect final production size) 

 

• Please send entries electronically as attachments to 

elections@dconc.gov in high-quality JPG or PDF 

format, along with any native graphics files  

(.psd, .eps, etc.) 

• By entering this contest, designers waive all further 

creative and legal rights to the design. However, the 

winning designer will be publicly recognized by the 

Durham County Board of Elections and other local 

governments and receive a prize package. 
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